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I wish to object to the proposal to erect a Ferris Wheel in Camden Market. The huge increase in 

visitors will put significant strain on local roads and public transport. Furthermore. It will be 

difficult to manage the numbers of extra visitors in such a small, confined space which would 

quickly become overcrowded.  

 
The proposed Ferris Wheel would also have a harmful impact on the six Grade II Listed warehouse 

buildings in the Regent’s Canal Conservation Area. Historic England says:  

 

 

I have been a local resident for over 25 years and watched the market develop into a place avoided 

by residents and a generator of noise, rubbish and anti-social behaviour. 
 

 
Enough is enough. 
 

 
Regards 
 

 
Russell Grant 

 


